
Vinehealth Australia Update
• Tuesday 10 December 2024
• 11am-1pm
• Coonawarra Hall, 11 Memorial Dr, Coonawarra

Meet newly appointed CEO, Dr Samantha Scarratt
• Update of Vinehealth Australia priorities

Hear from Technical Manager, Warren Birchmore
• Update on Phylloxera risks & facts
• Phylloxera prevention, preparedness and response

Light lunch provided 
Please RSVP to eo@coonawarra.org  or text Hugh on 0418816316 
by Friday 6 December 2024
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